
David Guidotti 

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 1:10 PM

To: doc@elliottlabs.com

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 654745)
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Inquiry:  
 
---Reply from Customer on 04/29/2009--- 
 
Update 
 
Response:  
Your proposal for an alternative streaming method has been approved by NTIA and the FCC.  Please keep this 
for your records.  You will have to submit proof in the application that this has been approved. 
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